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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Transfers the administration of personnel employed by the State 

Building Commission (Office of the State Architect) from the Department of Finance and 

Administration to the Department of Treasury.  

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

    Executive Order Number 60 (EO 60) specifies that personnel employed by the State 

Building Commission shall mean “the Office of the State Architect”.  

 EO 60 transferred the management and operation of the Office of the State Architect 

from the Department of Finance and Administration to the Department of Treasury 

effective December 1, 2016.   

 Any expenditure related to this transfer of administration and operations from one 

department to another is estimated to be not significant. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

        
Krista M. Lee, Executive Director 
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